Responses to Inquiries

22-7-3
Engineering, Design and Bid Assistance for Sewer Separation, Water Main Installation, and Roadway Improvements in the Old North-Oak-Chestnut Section
8/9/2022

Inquiry submitted by

Inquiry

Response

Response From

Phil Vitkus
ESI Consultants

Was the sanitary sewer and storm water
separated on these two streets? So that we
don’t have to design the mains for these
streets?

Yes - Addison Road and Lake Street were
partially separated and improvements were
made during previous projects. You don't
have to include them in the scope of work.

Rick Federighi, Director of Public Works
Village of Addison

Phil Vitkus
ESI Consultants

If so, when they were designed and installed,
were stubs extended from these mains so
that we can tie into them from Oak Street
and Chestnut?

New water main on both Addison Road and
Lake Street have stubs. It is assumed that the
new separate storm and sanitary sewers on
those two roads do not have stubs. In
addition, any of the newer businesses along
Addison Road and Lake Street should have
copper service lines, and separate sanitary
and storm sewer stubs (even if they currently
connect to the same "combined" sewer
behind the buildings).

Rick Federighi, Director of Public Works
Village of Addison

Joanna MacCallum
Baxter & Woodman

Can the Village please confirm the project
schedule — do you anticipate design work to
be completed within 90 days of awarded
contract?

Yes - we are seeking a turn-around time of 90
days so that we are ready to bid out the job in
January, and award sometime in March. We
do understand that IEPA/DuPage County
Stormwater permitting may require
additional time, and we will not hold the
consultant responsible for delays out of their
control.

Rick Federighi, Director of Public Works
Village of Addison







